ST JAMES'S PALACE

I was delighted to hear that the Pennine NHS Foundation Trust has

begun a new service to support military veterans and their families living
in the North West of England.

The Military Veterans’ Service will provide invaluable advice,
training and other services to help members of the Armed Forces and
their families to tackle the challenges which follow a tour of active duty.
I wish all at Pennine Care and the Military Veterans” Service every
possible success in this important work.



